





Dear Parents and Carers,

End of Year Reports

Today parents and carers will have received their child/ren's annual reports. These will be sent via Class Dojo. These reports celebrate children's achievements, general progress and attendance. All parents in year 4 and 6 will have already received their child's Multiplication check result (year 4) and SAT result (year 6).

If parents/carers have any questions regarding the report please do contact your child's class teacher.



The children had a fantastic sports day in the park yesterday. It was lovely to share this with so many parents and carers who joined us. Thank you also to the Sports leaders and Mr Clarke for arranging this. We have recently been informed that the playing fields behind the school are a school asset. The governors are establishing the legalities around this before the field can be safeguarded, maintained and used again. It is unfortunate that the grounds are no longer being maintained by the council, hence the reason why we could not use the land for our usual sports day and other events.



Year 6 End of Term Production

Just a reminder that the year 6 children will perform their end of year production for parents on Tuesday in the school hall at 9.30am. The spectacular is called 'Arabian Nights!' We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to share in this super end of term event.

Spelling Shed winners this week!

Our top speller this week

Class 6 - Momin Kahn with 38,225,692 points

Well done Class 6 on having so many of you active on Spelling Shed this last week.



TT Rockstars - CELEBRATIONS!

The most accurate Class	Class 1
The most active class	Class 2
The most improved speed	Islah Akhtar Class 2
The most active player	Safa Yasar Class 11





Word Aware

This week's word is 'Illuminated.' Please encourage your child to use this word when out and about and complete the activities, which Miss Varley will share on Class Dojo.

50 Things to Do Before You're 5 Summer events for Families

The 0-19 Right Start and School Nursing Service are delivering family fun sessions in parks across Oldham over the summer. Please can you display and share the flyer with families so we can get as many families as possible accessing these free events.

https://oldham.50thingstodo.org/app/os#!/welcome

Supporting Children's Speech and Language over the Summer Holidays

The Better Communication Team relaunched Chatterboxes site with 6 weeks of fun, low cost/no cost ideas to support children's language development over the Summer. Activities are based around popular books and Oldham Theatre Workshop's performance of 'The Hunt for the Giggle'. Please see link below,

https://www.oldham.gov.uk/chatterboxes



Reminder - we finish for the summer holidays on Friday 22nd July